
 

DECEMBER 5, 2022 

 
 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called the regular meeting of the Tuckerton Borough 

Council to order on December 5 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as notice was 

published to the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this 

meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian 

Martin, Sam Colangelo Frank D’Amore, Suzanne Taylor, Mayor Marshall and Ron 

Peterson. 

 

Mayor Marshall led the salute to the flag.  

 

RESOLUTION #163-22 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AUTHORIZING PAYMENT OF 

CLAIMS 

 

 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #163-22 be approved 

authorizing payment of claims in the amount of $44,801.04.  It was so moved by the 

unanimous consent of Council.   

 

RESOLUTION #164-22 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AWARDING A CONTRACT FOR 

NECESSARY REPAIRS TO THE LAKESIDE DRIVE 

SEWAGE PUMP STATION 

 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, seconded by Mr. Vreeland that resolution #164-22 be 

approved as read. It was so moved by unanimous consent of council. 

 

RESOLUTION #165-22 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AUTHORZING THE SUBMISSION 

OF AN APPLICATION TO THE NEW JERSEY 

ENVIRONMENTAL INFRASTRUCTURE 

FINANCING PROGRAM PROJECT #1532002-001 
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 Mr. Colangelo moved, seconded by Mr. Vreeland that resolution #165-22 be 

approved as read. It was so moved by unanimous consent of council. 

 

 Mr. Colangelo stated that the Public Works yard will be closed on Sundays until 

April. He also thanked Arlene and Allan Crislo for the solar light donation to illuminate 

the sleigh in front of Paradise Cove. 

 

 Mr. Colangelo motioned, seconded by Mr. Vreeland to close the Public Works 

yard Christmas Eve. It was so moved by unanimous consent of council. 

 

 Mrs. Taylor moved, second by Mr. D’Amore that the minutes of the meetings of 

November 21, 2022 be approved.  It was so moved by the majority consent of Council. 

Mr. Peterson abstained. 

 

 Mrs. Taylor read the monthly Construction Report for the month of November. A 

copy of which is on file in the Municipal Clerk’s Office.   

 

 Mayor Marshall reads a thank you letter from the Food Pantry that thanked the 

Borough and the Police Department for helping with the turkey give away during 

Thanksgiving. 

 

 Mr. Colangelo stated that he, Mr. D’Amore, and Mr. Peterson also helped 

handing out turkeys. 

 

RESOLUTION #166-22 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, PROVIDING FOR AN EXECUTIVE 

SESSION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE 

PROVISIONS OF THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS 

ACT 

 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, seconded by Mr. D’Amore that resolution #166-22 be 

approved as read. It was so moved by unanimous consent of council. 

 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Peterson that the governing body authorize a 

raffle application and waiver of application fee for the Zonta Club for 2023. 

 

 Mr. Martin thanked everyone who attended and participated in the Tree Lighting 

and Ye Old Christmas in Tuckerton. He stated that there was less foot traffic than last 

year but everyone seemed to have a good time.  
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 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be opened to the 

public.  

 

 Anne Marie Sweeney, 600 South Green Street, asked about the hydraulic fluid 

down in the beach area and wants to know why Mr. Eggert was able to talk for twenty 

minutes during the committee report section when he is not a part of any committee and 

just wanted to air his grievances. She stated that it’s not fair to everyone else who only 

gets five minutes to speak during public forum.  

 

 Mr. Colangelo stated that he spoke to TBA President, Mr. Gioiello, about the 

hydraulic fluid problem and it has been addressed. 

 

 Sen. Connors and Mayor Marshall stated they are still a fire company, they are 

just not designated as the Borough Fire Company.  

 

 Mayor Marshall stated that the companies that we have designated are doing a 

great job! 

 

 There being no further comments or questions, Mr. Colangelo moved, second by 

Mr. Vreeland that the public portion of the meeting be closed.  It was so moved. 

 

Mr. Colangelo moved, seconded by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be adjourned it 

was unanimously approved at 7:18pm 

 

Respectfully submitted,      

 

_______________________      

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC     

BOROUGH CLERK  

     Approved: 

 

______________________________ 

SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

MAYOR 


